
    

Mansfield Green Weekly Newsletter 

Albert Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5NH 

Website: https://mansfieldgreenacademy.e-act.org.uk/  Email: enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk 

                                                                         @mgeact                  Mansfield Green E-ACT 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware last week we had our short Ofsted inspection on 13th and 14th of March. I will share the report 

with you as soon as we receive it. 

 

Next Thursday, we have our attendance trip to Vue cinema. We have 142 Children have achieved 100% 

attendance this term. Huge congratulations to all of the children this is a brilliant achievement. Please continue 

to support us and improve your attendance next term. 

 

On Friday 22nd March, we have our Easter activities including an Easter bonnet and egg competition. The children 

are very excited and I cannot wait to see the entries. 

 

The children will bring home their short reports next week. The reports will demonstrate academic achievement, 

attendance, and a general comment from their class teacher. 

 

On the 16th and 17th of April we have our second parents evening of the year. This will give you an opportunity to 

discuss your child’s report. We look forward to seeing you all to celebrate the fantastic work the children have 

completed this term. 

 

Over the Easter holiday. We are running a year six booster club. Please look out for details. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Safeguarding  

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

 

Friday 15th March 2024 

https://mansfieldgreenacademy.e-act.org.uk/
mailto:enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk


 

 

 

 

  

SEND Parent Coffee 

Morning 
  

Does your child have additional needs? 

Are you searching for answers to your child’s behaviour / needs? 
  

We will be hosting a series of SEND coffee mornings throughout the 

Summer Term where you will get chance to speak to other parents who 

have children with additional needs. 

In each session we will be looking at some strategies that may be able to 

support your child and you will be able to share experiences that you 

have had.  

The sessions will take place on the following days; 

Monday 22nd April 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 29th April 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 13th May 2024 - 9am - 10am 

Monday 20th May 2024 - 9am - 10am 
 

For any further information please speak to Miss O’Brien (SENDCO) 

Albert Road, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5HN 

enquiryMGA@e-act.org.uk 



 

We are a Silver UNICEF Rights Respecting School 

Children’s rights are learned, understood and lived in this school. 

 

The Convention has 54 articles in total. Articles 43–54 are about how 

adults and governments must work together to make sure all children 

can enjoy all their rights, including: 

 

ARTICLE 25 (review of treatment in care) If a child has been placed away 

from home for the purpose of care or protection (for example, with a 

foster family or in hospital), they have the right to a regular review of 

their treatment, the way they are cared for and their wider 

circumstances. 

TERMLY CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RSP – 92.9% 

RNP – 99.2% 

1AK – 90.7% 

1LS – 96.7% 

2PH – 88.7% 

2YK – 98.3% 

3SA – 91% 

3CW – 97.6% 

4SB – 93.8% 

4MO – 93.1% 

5ES – 91.3% 

5JC – 89.3% 

6AL – 86% 

6TD – 90% 

 

Well done to RNP for achieving 

99.2% attendance! 

 

 

 

 

Overall attendance 

92.27%  

 

 

Newsletter 

Spring Term 2 Week 4 

Week ending 

15th March 2024 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

Executive Headteacher 

Developing Local Provision 

  

Within the Aston and Nechells consortium there are 19 primary schools 

in the Northwest of Birmingham which are part of the Developing Local 

Provision (DLP) project. The project focuses on the schools' voices as to 

what they need to support their diverse communities within their 

Special Education Needs and Disability provision that is specific, 

measured, achievable, relevant and timely.  

  

If you wish to have a look at how the DLP is supporting Mansfield Green 

then please access the following link  

 

https://www.astonandnechells.co.uk/  

 

Sports Clubs 

 

Monday – Year 3 & Year 4 – Teams Games Club  

 

Tuesday – Year 6 – Multi Sports Club 

 

Wednesday – Year 1 & Year 2 – Multi Skills Club 

 

Thursday – Year 5 – Dodgeball Club 

 

Attendance challenge 

If you have 35 days 100% attendance your names will be put into a hat 

and the winner drawn will receive a prize. 

The challenge will start on Monday 8th January 2024.  

https://www.astonandnechells.co.uk/

